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Since 2004, the Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of Abandoned Mine Reclamation has been working with many partners to restore water quality and reclaim abandoned mines in the Bennett Branch of Sinnemahoning Creek.  The primary water quality problems in the watershed are the result of uncontrolled and untreated discharges of acid mine drainage (AMD) from abandoned mine lands (AML) that have severely degraded the water quality in the lower 33 miles of the Bennett Branch and many of its tributaries.  The primary mission of the Bennett Branch Restoration Project is to develop and implement a detailed mine drainage abatement and abandoned mine reclamation plan with a goal of restoring water quality in the main stem of the Bennett Branch, improving water quality in the AMD impacted tributaries, and maximizing the reclamation of AML throughout the watershed. The restoration work is being pursued in conjunction with the PA Wilds Initiative which advocates economic development and tourism throughout north-central Pennsylvania.  Much work is currently underway or has been completed, and much work still needs to be done.  This presentation will focus on the background of the Bennett Branch Restoration Project, the restoration efforts to date, and the work planned for the future. 
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